
 

 

Konsel Pluw Erens 

Gerrans Parish Council 

Planning Notification 

January 2024 

Gerrans Parish Council is a statutory Consultee in the planning process 

and will be submitting Consultee comments to Cornwall Council on the 

following Planning Applications on Wednesday 7th February 2024: 

 
 
1. PA24/00120 
 Construction of new single storey utility room extension  
At: 27 North Parade Portscatho Truro Cornwall TR2 5HH 
 
 
 
 
 
These applications can be viewed on Cornwall Council’s Online Planning 
Register via:  
 

https://planning.cornwall.gov.uk/online-
applications/?utm_source=website&utm_medium=planningregisterlink&u
tm_campaign=planning 
 

Anyone wishing to submit their view to the Parish Council on these 
applications is invited to do so by email to the clerk at 
clerk@gerransparishcouncil.org before midday on Friday 2nd February.  

mailto:clerk@gerransparishcouncil.org

